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11/09/2017  19:48:202017/4551/P APP Serdar ahsak My name is Serdar Ahsak and I am the owner of this cafe on 11 Grenville street that is 

being affected by this application. I've been here since 2003 and my life and my family 

depends on this business. This is my only source of income. I have a very expensive 15 

year mortgage left and if I was to lose this business my life would be affected and ruined 

completely. One of my son's is at university and my youngest son is 10, I have a young 

family and our life depends on this business my sons future depends on this business. I 

was first told by the landlord that I would be back in the cafe after the work is done on the 

building but recently I've been told that the lease is going to be available to everyone which 

means there's no guarantee that I will have my cafe back. This application will not only 

affect me as a person my family and my life but it will also affect the neighbours and Great 

Ormond street hospital. I've dedicated my last 14 years at this cafe and my lease is ending 

in 2025 and it's not fair on me to be put in this very crucial and horrible situation. I hope that 

you take into consideration my situation and I hope to hear good news in the near future.
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